
 

 

 

                    

                  

    
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers;    

Nursery learning this week! 
 

Hello, every week on a Friday I will send out a letter telling you what’s ahead for your child.  Make sure you are 
signed up to our PARENTMAIL APP or you won’t get it.  So here it is…   
 
 

Here’s some information about what your child will be working on in class next week, including the lesson details 
for each day. Children will take part in a short whole-class teaching session, followed by a wide range of carefully 
planned activities to consolidate their learning in class and outdoors. Children are also directed to join in with small 
group activities led by an adult.   
 

 
As always, please come and see us if you’d like more information on the learning your child is working on. We can 
help you with tips on things to do at home and useful internet resources. We’d also love to hear about the fun you 
have at home learning new things together. And of course, keep an eye on Twitter so you can see what we’re up 
to! 
 
Remember communication is so important.  If you’re worried, unsure about anything or would just like to know 
how your child is learning, feel free to pop in and see us!  It’s good to talk. 
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Please have a little look at the pink box below. I will be putting something new in it each week for you to 
do. Sometimes it will be about what parents can do, other times it will be for children to make something 
with you. Please read and enjoy the different activities and let me know how it goes. Remember to tweet 
pictures too! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
We’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and hope that you’ll find this information helpful. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Adam Dobson 
 
Deputy Headteacher, Head of EYFS 

@AdamDobsonTVI 
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